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NEWSLETTER 

Sunday 19th June 2022 

CORPUS CHRISTI 

WEEKEND MASSES:  St. Augustine’s Church: 6pm on Saturdays and 11am on Sundays. 
  Our Lady of Sorrows: 9.30am on Sundays.  

WEEKDAY MASSES:  9.30am on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays.  

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat 18th 6pm People of the Parish Tues 21st 9.30am Special Intention 
Sun 19th 9.30am Special Intention Wed 22nd 9.30am Carolyn Ansell RIP 
Sun 19th 11am Special Intention Thur 23rd 9.30am Special Intention 
Mon 20th NO MASS Fri 24th 9.30am Special Intention 

 
The Saturday 6pm Mass at St. Augustine’s will be celebrated by Fr. Pius from St. Ethelbert’s.  
Fr. Frank will celebrate Masses on Sunday. 

SICK OF THE PARISH: Please pray for the sick in the Parish, especially James Ansell, Maria 
Cordosa, Dorrie Keating, Val Mercer, Terri Nicoll, Fred Oufi, Nino Puma, and Roger Stewart.  
Please pray also for those who are caring for them.  

PARISH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) is being held next Sunday (26th June) at 12.15pm 
in St. Augustine’s Hall.  This is the first AGM since 2019 and it is hoped that as many 
Parishioners as possible will be able to attend.  There will be refreshments prior to the 
meeting.  For catering planning purposes please sign the list at the back of the Church if you 
are attending. 

SECOND COLLECTION:  There will be a second collection taken this weekend for Day for Life. 

OFFERTORY: 

28/29 May:  £344 cash and £130 (estimated) standing orders. 
2nd Collection for Catholic Communications (Mass Media): £181 
4/5 June: £312 cash and £120 (estimated) standing orders. 
11/12 June: £351 cash and £120 (estimated) standing orders. 
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